
 

If you are thinking about doing any work on or near the railway infrastructure, please 
contact us so we can provide expert advice and assistance 
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Our reference: LOO 5m 5ch 
 
Dear neighbour, 
 
St Keyne Station 
 
We wanted to let you know that we will be working at St Keyne Station carrying out river 
embankment repair work. 
 
We will be working each night between the hours of 10:00pm and 6:00am on the below 
dates. We will be carrying out this work while trains are not operating so that our teams 
can work safety. Please be aware these dates may change.  
 

Date of shifts 
Thursday 6 & Friday 7 January 

 
We will be repairing the river embankment next to St Keyne Station.  
 
Our teams are aware that they are working close to your home, and try to minimise 
disruption as much as possible, but we apologise in advance if you are disturbed during 
these works. I can also confirm that the team are taking all necessary precautions to keep 
each other safe and prevent the spread of Covid-19 by working within current 
Government guidelines.    
 
I hope this information is helpful. If you have any more questions or concerns about the 
work taking place in your area, please call our 24-hour National Helpline on     
03457 11 41 41 or visit www.networkrail.co.uk/contactus 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Matthew Thompson 
Communications Manager 


